Mrs W.P.Kirton
6 Preston Deanery Road
Quinton 
Northampton
NN7 2EB
10.6.2019

FAO Mr Daniel Callis

Application reference number S/2019/0856/MAO

I wish my objection to the above application be strongly taken into account.
This small and beautiful hamlet village of Quinton has been my home for 62 years raising a family and now enjoying my grandchildren here.
Although you may see this small village insignificant in your grand plans, this over development of mature agriculture land will be the end of a quiet, safe and peaceful place my family call home.
The land in question has always been farmed for crops as long as I can remember and I see no reason on earth why this should change.
By putting any homes on this land will be shocking but to find out 330 homes or to put it better an uncontrolled overspill of Grangepark on to this site would be and is absolutely outrageous.
These country roads are already in poor repair and to add a further approximately 600 vehicles will only exacerbate the current issues and put other road users especially the cyclist and the horse riders in greater danger. The country roads here were never built for this much traffic and with the speed people drive it is fatality waiting to happen.   
We are a rural country village and wish to remain as such, these housing estates you wish to build will inevitably attract antisocial behaviour of which we are un accustomed to. This poor choice of area on the developers and planners behalf is indefensible our large wild animal population will be decimated all for the sake of putting money in the pockets of the developers.  

Await your reply
Mrs W.P.Kirton.                                                         
